SPRING LAKE OUTDOOR CLUB

Dear Member/New Applicant,




January 15,  2010
We would like to thank all club members for their love and understanding as 2009 was a difficult year at Spring Lake Farm.   My mother “Nana” passed away in April and for those of you that did not know her she was a phenomenal lady.  She loved spending time at the farm, gardening, staying in the cabin and wandering around the trail with one or more of her grandsons.  She taught me how to slow down, “smell the roses” and enjoy the outdoors. She will be dearly missed. A memorial garden will be built in the near future at Spring Lake in her honor.
We will continue to use the farm and continue club activities as in past years and look forward to growing the facilities and membership. Our goal is to grow the membership by 2/3  - from approximately 30 members to about 90.  We realize that this sounds like a big jump but we feel with the expanding archery component that this will be a positive change.  I am in a position to spend more time with club efforts and welcome the change/growth.  If all our current members recruit (2) two new members, we will have met our goal. Please share your adventures with potential new members and I’m sure we can easily grow our club.  We have 16 archery tournaments scheduled this year including two benefit shoots.  Even if you don’t shoot a bow. come out and enjoy a day with the club, you may find a new hobby in the process!
As we kick off ’10 please tell your friends about SLOC.  In order to help grow the club we have a webpage with all the information and application online.  Simply go to www.shootarchery.com  and look up Spring Lake.  Go to our info page and you can down load all the info/ documents to apply for membership. Many folks are looking for alternative recreational opportunities because of the economy and finances.  Please feel free to visit or come fishing or shooting (3D) at your earliest convenience. 


Membership this year, as in other years, runs from April 1 through March 31.  Checks for dues should be made payable to Spring Lake Farm.  Our goal is to offer this farm for the use of club members.  We are enclosing as part of the membership package a release of liability form.  Please sign and return this as part of your request for membership.  

Membership dues are $125.00 plus the $5.00 fee per trip per person. Two-year fees are $225.00, a savings of $25.  As before membership will be a family membership for those living under one roof.  We want the expanded 3D range to be as successful as the fishing and welcome any input, materials and volunteer help you may have.   


  As always, our commitment is to the health of the lake and the continued enjoyment of the members and their families.   Also, please remember to log your catch of the day for others to envy and for our records of lake and club performance

If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to call 540-598-9907.  We look forward to hearing from you and we’ll see you at the Springfest in April!

Sincerely,

David Merritt

1051 Spring Lake Farm Rd., Moneta, VA  24121  (540) 598-9907
